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COVID 19 school closures have changed our daily lives including who we see and talk to.

Are you missing being able to talk to friends, teachers or other parents?
Need a listening ear?

The Listening Line is a local, confidential service for children, young people, parents and carers who need someone to talk to.

Call 0131 271 3834
Monday to Friday 10am – 4pm.
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